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Metropolitan King County Council

Regional Policy Committee
Staff Report

	Agenda Item No.:
	4
	
	Name:
	Elizabeth Mountsier

	Briefing No.:
	2004-B0137
	
	Date:
	July 7, 2004


SUBJECT:   Health and Human Services in King County: A dialogue between the Regional Policy Committee and King County Task Force on Regional Human Services regarding assumptions, principles and recommendations for regional services recommended for a countywide partnership.
SUMMARY:  Previous written and verbal staff reports to the committee have documented the mission, work program and progress being made by the Executive’s Task Force on Regional Human Services (TFRHS) and (2) implementation of the 2004 Regional Policy Committee’s (RPC) Health and Human Services work plan.  
Following the TFRHS retreat in May, RPC members asked for a RPC meeting in conjunction with as many TFRHS members as possible in a setting less formal than Council Chambers for a “dialogue” about human services.  The meeting on July 7th is meant to provide an opportunity for dialogue and discussion of the assumptions, principles and recommendations regarding a potential countywide partnership around a set of regional services based.  The assumptions, principles and recommendations are emerging based on the past 3 years of work in the RPC and work done in the TFRHS this year.  The meeting and dialogue are not intended to resolve or come to any decisions regarding human services.  
Attached to this report are a range of background documents to provide an organizational structure (the agenda), setting and context for the discussions.  The TFRHS Co-chair, Bruce Brooks will be bringing updated materials to the meeting.  The most recent public copy of their relevant materials are attached to this staff report.  In addition, the King County Alliance for Human Services is anticipated to distribute their own summary of assumptions and principles for regional human services at the meeting.
With regard to the RPC work plan for 2004, the RPC Chair plans to distribute (at the meeting) a draft copy of the scope of work for a consultant to review remaining/other major Regional Human Services primarily funded by the state and federal governments to identify issues regarding continued adequacy and potential improvements that may significantly impact the region and its ability to achieve intended goals with the countywide “Regional Services”.  
ATTACHMENTS:
1. Agenda for July 7, 2004 Health and Human Services in King County dialogue
2. Summary of Assumptions, Principles and Recommendations Embodied in the RPC Retreat Presentations and Task 1 & Task 2 Reports
3. Task Force on Regional Human Services – Regional Services to be provided through a Countywide Partnership, draft report, dated 6-18-04
4. Executive Summary from the RPC Task 2 Report, dated March, 2003
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